
Betty Brewer 

Breckenridge, Texas 76424 

July 15, 2024 

To The Board of Breckenridge Housing Authority: 

I would like for you to accept my resignation of Executive Director as of August 15, 2024, as 

your Director for the last 42 years. I would like to stay on for the next six (6) months as a 

consultant with no pay but would like to have my insurance paid for the six months. The HA 

elected to pay any employees supplemental insurance if they have worked thirty (30) years. I 

would like to have my dental, life insurance, and vision as pay for 6 months. I have loved the job 

along with the people that have come for help, and my wonderful Board of Directors and 

employees that have all been so supportive for the last years. 

Due to my health, and age, I am no longer able to be the Director. I have great and dedicated 

employees to leave my job with. I hope you will hire Landi Crossman as your new Executive 

Director. She has worked with housing since she was 15 years old. She has earned her 

computer skills and graduated from TSTC. I have been training her to take my place, and she is 

already doing the work. 

Thank you for all the support, 

Betty Brewer 


